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I strongly oppose this bill because the weight of added regulations farmers now, adds  

considerable problems for them. It’s difficult to run a family farm. As a matter of fact, it 

is difficult to run any type of farm whether it’s a corporation or family business with as 

many regulations that are put upon them. I strongly oppose this bill. 

Thank you for your time. 


